Looking Back at 2014...

Catch the Building Spirit

Catholics & Presbyterians Building Together

This year's home is located at 1388 Jordan Dr.,
near Carrol High School. The new homeowners
are a refugee family from Congo with 5 children
who are currently living in sub-standard hous-

ing.

Thanks to everyone who supported this project!



offee with Fr. Larry
2014
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Pancake Brunch
February 23, 2014




